Mr. George Firestone Secretary of State The Capitol TALLAHASSEE, FLA. 32301 (U.S.A.)

Dear Mr. Firestone,

Your kindness and your love for the minorcan heritage is at the origin of the great success that the journey of the Capella Davidica collected in Florida.

Because of little health troubles I was unable to visit you in Tallahassee to thank you personally for everything you did and I hope that my wife and I we will be able to be in Florida in February or March 1984 and pay you the visit we ought you.

We wish you a Happy Christmas and a Prosperous New Year and remain as ever very cordially yours,

Fernando A. Rubió

